Box 392 Mayo Hospital

January 23, 1969

Mr. Paul Rothermel
Hunt 0il Company
1401 Elm Street
Dallas, Texas 75202

Dear Mr. Rothermel:

Enclosed is a page which I came across in my las i
Archives which mentions Mr. Hunt. I have many more on order which I
will send as soon as I get them from the Archives. Sone of the cnes
which are coming will be of more help than this one
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Harold Weisberg has written me that he is briefing you campletely on
the subject of "Farewell America" and that he has already briefed you
on the attempt to place the blame for the assassanation on Mr. Hunt
by William Boxley, aka William C. Wood, who is most probably in the
employ of the central intelligence agency and was employed, until
thebagmungofﬂusyear,asmmvesﬁgatorbmeGanusm

Best wishes.
Sincerely yours,
Gary Richard Schoener
Box 392 Mayo Hospital
Mirmmeapolis, Mimnescta
55455
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